115 Stringham rd
Chehalis, WA 98532

(360) 880-4725
brysonriley23@gmail.com

November 29,, 2020

To whom it may concern,

I am very excited in becoming a team member at Braun Northwest. For many years
I have been intrigued by where ambulances and other vehicles were built. I am
very excited to try and get on the team and finally help out in any way

possible.

For as long as I can remember I’ve been out in the shop working and tinkering
on numerous vehicles. I never thought about how the medical vehicles were

built, until I heard about you guys.

I’m very thankful for even the opportunity to apply and get into something
that I’m excited to learn about. I’m willing to go the extra mile, and push
myself to work as hard as I can. Thank you for going over and reading my cover

letter, looking forward to meeting you and talking in person.

Sincerely,

Bryson Riley



